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Equine Dentistry needs to be preformed by a licensed vet or someone licensed in the 

practice. I myself, will never go to anyone who isnt a vet for my horses teeth to be 

done as someone who "Thinks they can do it without the required training" will 

absolutely mess up many horse mouths and owners lives.  


